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Allison Edwards

From: Planning Admin
Subject: FW: R/2021/0728/PND objection

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Fiona Perry < >  
Sent: 08 September 2021 18:16 
To: Planning Admin <PlanningAdmin.Admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk> 
Subject: R/2021/0728/PND objection 
 
 
FAO: Dave Pedlow 
Re: Demolition Dorman Long Tower 
 
I am writing to express my deepest concern that the planning dept are considering demolishing this iconic building.  
 
This land mark has been on our doorstep for generations and was the reason why so many people came to live in 
the local area and brought prosperity to Middlesbrough, Redcar and Cleveland.  
 
My Grandfather was one of those men who brought his large family here and generations later our family take  
great pride in this historic reminder of our heritage and the contribution our ancestors have made around the world 
.  
 
Locally it appears that MP’s and counsellors are set on destroying our history,  surely  this building could stand as a 
reminder for generations to come if it were sensitively repurposed? 
 
Not long ago I visited Amsterdam to see the regeneration of industrial buildings into spaces for artists to exhibit, 
music venues, cafes and bars to flourish. And people came! With the right design team this could become an iconic 
building for generations to come. I am all for moving forward in developing our local area but please don’t wipe out 
our history and this amazing building! 
 
Kind regards 
Fiona Perry 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


